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Center for LNG Welcomes Energy Transfer as New Member  

 
Washington, D.C. – The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) announced today that Energy Transfer LP has 

joined the organization. Energy Transfer (NYSE: ET) is one of the largest and most diversified midstream energy 

companies in the United States with more than 86,000 miles of pipelines traversing 38 states transporting oil and 

gas products. 

 

CLNG looks forward to working with Energy Transfer to raise awareness of the many uses and benefits of 

liquefied natural gas (LNG), particularly as the United States emerges as a leading supplier of safe and reliable 

LNG to markets around the world.  

 

Charlie Riedl, CLNG Executive Director: 

“Energy Transfer is a welcome addition to the Center for LNG. They are joining other members in 

shaping the future of the industry and providing unique ways in which the vast potential of this abundant 

and versatile fuel can be fully realized. Much like the global LNG market, CLNG’s membership is 

diverse, effective, and growing.” 

 

Grant Ruckel, Energy Transfer Vice President of Government Affairs:  

“We are excited to join the Center for LNG and support the advancement of U.S. LNG in markets around 

the world. We look forward to working with CLNG and other members to educate on the many 

economic, environmental, trade, and other benefits of LNG.” 

 

  

 

#### 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of liquefied 

natural gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally.  A committee of the Natural Gas 

Supply Association (NGSA), CLNG represents the full value chain, including LNG producers, shippers, 

terminal operators and developers, providing it with unique insight into the ways in which the vast potential 

of this abundant and versatile fuel can be fully realized.  For more information, please visit www.lngfacts.org  
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